
 

Parent Voice: SPR1 

Foci: SEND 

 

Parent Voice 
Questions 

What Parents Said  Academy Action 

Do you know what 
support your child 
receives in school? 

Yes 40% 
No 60% 

We have spoken to all parents who want further 
information, to discuss their child’s SEND provision 
and to arrange meetings for all those requested. 
 
Completed access arrangements for those students 
that parents’ queried support on. 
 
We have sent out parent friendly Access 
Arrangements. 
 
Sent out further guidance for supporting children at 
home e.g. dyslexia friendly resources. 

Do you know why your 
child is on the Special 
Educational Needs 
(SEND) register? 

Yes 80% 
No 20% 

We have spoken to any parents who were unsure 
why their child was on the SEND register. 

Do you know who the 
main point of contact 
is at TBA in regards to 
SEND? 

Yes 47% 
No 53% 

We have sent out the staffing structure for the SEND 
team on MyEd and put it up in reception and on the 
SEND page on the school website. 

Would you be 
interested in 
completing a free 
Level 2 (GCSE 
equivalent) online 
course in one of the 
following areas? 

Yes 94% 
No 6% 

Sent out information on level two courses to upskill 
parents and enrolment information. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


